
-----Original Message-----
From: Mike Miller
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 11:43 AM
To: Bridwell, Linda C (PSC) <linda.bridwell@ky.gov>
Subject: Re: Case # 2020-00398

Linda, I want to withdraw my name for consideration for the vacant seat on the Breathitt Water District Board…
Maybe the next time… Have A Great Weekend

Sent from my iPhone

JUL 01 2021




